
 
California Regional Water Quality Control Board 

North Coast Region 
5550 Skylane Blvd, Suite A 

Santa Rosa, CA  95403 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Resolution No. R1-2018-0052 
 

Approving the Local Agency Management Program for the County of Mendocino 
 

On November 14-15, 2018, the California North Coast Regional Water Quality Control 
Board will consider adoption of Resolution No. R1-2018-0052 approving the Local Agency 
Management Program (LAMP) for the County of Mendocino. The draft Resolution, and 
other related documents, will be available for review on or after August 14, 2018, by 
contacting the Regional Water Board’s office at (707) 576-2220 or on the website at  
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast/public_notices/ 
 
Any comments regarding the proposed modifications must be submitted in writing and 
received by the Regional Water Board by 5:00pm on September 13, 2018. 
 
Matthias St. John 
Executive Officer 
 
August 14, 2018 
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